Dear sir or madam:

I am a certified elementary school teacher from Toronto, Canada, and currently seeking a part-time employment here in Seoul.  I am writing to register with your company for a possible opportunity for employment.  I was delighted to learn about your company’s website, since you seem to provide many reliable and exciting teaching jobs for qualified ESL teachers.  I am confident that my experience and qualifications as a Canadian school teacher will be an asset to students at any educational institution.

As you will see on my resume, I worked with the Toronto District School Board for over three years.  I taught students ranging from Grades 4 to 9.  Through this experience, I acquired professional knowledge and skills necessary to create an effective learning environment.  I practice a variety of teaching strategies and resources to enhance students’ learning processes and promote their active participation in class.  

In addition, I am a qualified ESL teacher accredited by the University of Toronto.  As an ESL instructor at Pagoda Language Academy, I was highly commended by the students for providing fun, yet very useful and practical lessons.  Also, as a Korean-Canadian, I understand the language difficulties that Korean learners face while learning English.  I use my knowledge of the Korean language and culture to help Korean students improve their English skills and abilities more successfully.

I am also an effective team player.  I believe that the cooperation between teachers is crucial in providing necessary support for ESL students.  In my previous experiences, I have consistently discussed and consulted my colleagues to help my students accordingly and set up effective programs.
I am excited about the possibility of finding a teaching position with your assistance.  I am confident that I can make great contributions. Thank you for your consideration, and please contact me at 02-2603-2077 or 010-2482-2077 to further discuss my teaching qualifications.  I look forward to hearing from you soon.

Sincerely,
So Young Chun
